
 

 
 
 
1st LGBTQ+ in STEM Day 
5th of July 2018 
Faculty of Psychology, with support from the Institute of Neurosciences 
University of Barcelona 
 
The fifth of July is the First International Day of LGBTQ+ People in Science, Technology, 
Engineering and Maths (more information available under 
http://prideinstem.org/lgbtstemday/ and on Twitter under #LGBTStemDay). 
 
The Faculty of Psychology, with the support of the Institute of Neurosciences, and under 
coordination of Björn Jörges, would like to use this occasion to host the 1st LGBTQ+ in STEM 
Day at Campus Mundet to draw attention to the specific challenges that LGBTQ+ persons face 
in academic settings, as well as to give members of the LGBTQ+ collective an opportunity to 
showcase some of their work and increase visibility of LGBTQ+ scientists. 
The event, organized by the PhD researcher Björn Jörges, will be hosted during the afternoon 
of the 5th of July (Thursday) at Sala de Graus at the Faculty of Psychology.  
 
The following schedule may still be subject to minor changes: 
 
 
15h-15h30          Challenges of LGBTQ+ persons in science 
15h30-16h30      Research on the LGBTQ+ collective conducted at the University of Barcelona 
16h30-17h30      Short presentations by LGBTQ+ identifying scientists about their research 
17h30                    How is it to be LGBTQ+ in science? Personal experiences and socializing 
 
 
Location: Campus Mundet, Edifici Ponent, 2n Vagó, Sala de Graus (Deganat) 
 
 
We are still looking for collaborators, especially from the LGBTQ+ community, but also allies. 
So, if … 
-              you are conducting research about LGBTQ+ people 
-              you are a member of the LGBTQ+ community and want to present any of your work 
-              you would like to share your personal experiences as member of the LGBTQ+ 
collective in science 
… please write an email to LGBTStemDay.BCN@gmail.com with a very short exposé of the 
topic you would like to present and how you identify within the LGBTQ+ collective (if you do). 
We would also appreciate if you could include any further information that could help us to 
make the lineup as intersectional and inclusive as possible. 
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